
 

 

Friday 6th January 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

         Year 6 Trip - Imperial War Museum North 
 

Year 6 will be visiting the Imperial War Museum North this half term as part of our History topic 
about the causes and consequences of World War I. 
 
This trip will take place on two separate dates: 
 
Friday 3rd February 2023 – Miss Beech and Mrs Gibson’s Class 
Friday 17th February 2023 – Miss Cawley’s Class 
 
The children will leave school at 9:15am and will return in time for the end of the school day. We 
will travel by tram. Once at the Imperial War Museum we will be taking part in several activities, 
including a Ministry of Memory workshop, which links to both our History and PSHE curriculums. 
 
Clothing: 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without 
their school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending 
a trip will be provided. 
 
Packed Lunch: 
As we will be out for the full school day, we are requesting that the children bring in a packed 
lunch. All children who have a school meal can be provided with a school packed lunch if they 
would like one, alternatively they may bring their own packed lunch from home.   
 
Parent Volunteers: 

We are asking for parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip, and would be most grateful for 

any help which you could give. If you are able to come along, please fill out the google form below. 

We will come back to you with confirmation of your volunteer place: 

https://forms.gle/KZVVSjiMFAPm3RDs8 

 
Pricing:  
A contribution of £6.50 to help cover costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. Please make payments using Parent Pay.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Year 6 teachers 


